
Cost: About Camp Wetaskiwin Facilities:

1st Binbrook Beaver Colony

Spring

ADVENTURE
Camp 2014

Friday May 9 - Sunday May 11, 2104
Camp Wetaskiwin, Thorold Camp Wetaskiwin Lodge

Come join our colony for fantastic activities all weekend long!  Campers will also leave camp with a 
special mother’s day gift for mom. (Yes, May 11 is Mother’s Day.  We assure you that your children will 
be back in time to enjoy the day with them).

The best part of scouting is weekend camping and time in the outdoors, so we’ll spend as much time 
outside as possible.  We want every child to have a great time and leave with fond memories.

 Orienteering/way-finding challenge & decode 
the mystery location of hidden treasure

 Adventure hike
 Scavenger hunt & make a craft with found items
 Campfire & Songs
 Camp memories to last a lifetime!
 Earn your Adventure Badge!

The group bus will leave the fairgrounds after 
dinner at 6pm on Friday and return Sunday at 
1pm.  You are welcome to bring your youth 
yourself and meet us there if you like.

You may also just come for the day on Saturday.

$35 covers all food, drinks, transportation and a 
camp badge if you register by May 5, 2104.

Registrations after May 5 are $40 per person.

The lodge where we are staying (pictured above) 
is heated, has a commercial kitchen and regular 
plumbed washrooms, running water, etc.

Information for Parents:

Please return this section by May 5, 2014 if your child is attending or not.  I the undersigned, consent to my child(ren) attending the
1st Binbrook Beaver Colony Spring Camp.  May 9-11 2014 at Camp Wetaskiwin, Thorold, ON, as follows...

Coming for the weekend!

Coming on Saturday (day) or for a
single night. (please give details)

Not able to attend, sorry.

Youth name(s):

Contact name(s) & Phone numbers in case of emergency

Parent signature:Amount paid:

Cheques payable to “Scouts Canada - 1st Binbrook” please.

Lots to learn, do and explore! Getting there:

Leaders will be with your youth, ensuring their safety at all times.  We will have the contact information 
you provide to us at camp so we can contact you if your child has any issues without hesitation.

Parents are most welcome (and encouraged!) to join us and stay with your youth.  Please contact us 
ahead of time to make arrangements as we have a form for you to sign please.


